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Statement for the Record: 
I would like to thank Commissioner Ramon Alvarez for his three years of dedicated service to our City 
while serving on the Planning & Zoning Commission.  
 
His passion for our City speaks through  
his efforts of ensuring Killeen is the place where people want to work, play and grow their families. 
 
I am disappointed that Commissioner Alvarez wasn't reappointed and this action just proves that we 
have a long ways to go as a City of unbinding ourselves from the status quo and negative politics that 
continue to hinder our growth. 
 
Best, 
 
Gregory Johnson 
Killeen At Large City Council Member 
 


